

To:

President and Members of the Munster Redevelopment Commission

From:

Wendy Mis, IAMC, Treasurer and Executive Secretary (1) Mic

Copy to:

Patricia L. Abbott, IAMC, MMC, Controller

Dustin C. Anderson, Executive Director

Date:

November 16, 2020

Subject:

Presentation to Taxing Units

Indiana Code 36-7-25-8 mandates that certain information will be presented to "the governing bodies of all taxing units that have territory within an allocation area of the redevelopment commission." The information to be presented includes the commission's budget with respect to allocated property tax proceeds, the long-term plans for the allocation area, and the impact on each of the taxing units. Accordingly, the following representatives of taxing units have been invited to tonight's meeting.

The Honorable David Hamm, Lake County Council, 1st District

The Honorable Daniel Dernulc, Lake County Council, 4th District

Ms. Ingrid Schwarz Wolf, President, Munster Board of School Trustees, with a copy to Dr. Jeff Hendrix, Superintendent

The Honorable Peter Katic, President, North Township Board, with a copy to The Honorable Frank J. Mrvan, North Township Trustee

Ms. April Hunt, President, Lake County Public Library Board of Trustees, with copies to Ms. Ingrid Norris, Director & CEO and Mr. Michael Ayala, Munster Branch Head

Mr. Sam Dimopoulos, President, Hammond Sanitary District Board of Sanitary Commissioners, with copies to Commissioner Michael R. Hawkins, Sr. and Mr. Marty Wielgos, District Manager

The Honorable Lee Ann Mellon, President, Munster Town Council, with a copy to Mr. Dustin C. Anderson, Town Manager

## **RECOMMENDED ACTION:**

As an item of New Business, present the attached materials to those present.